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3rd March 2020 

 

UEFA European Championship (Scotland) Act 2020 
Consultation Sessions 
 
From 12 June to 12 July 2020 Glasgow will be one of 12 cities to host matches as part of the UEFA EURO 2020 
Tournament to commemorate the 60th anniversary of the Championship. Hampden Park will host three 
group games on 15th, 19th, 23rd and a round of 16 match on 30th June 2020.  As a Host City, Glasgow will offer 
a programme of activity in the city throughout the Tournament.  
 
In August 2019, we took the opportunity to inform you about some proposed changes relating to street 
trading, advertising and ticket touting, which we expected to be in place during the Championships.  These 
changes have now been introduced in the form of the UEFA European Championship (Scotland) Act 2020. 
 
The team are currently preparing guidance which is in draft format to accompany the legislation and are 
holding these consultation sessions to inform you of what these changes will mean.  This document is in draft 
format given that the regulations accompanying UEFA European Championship (Scotland) Act 2020 have not 
yet been cleared by the Scottish Parliament. 
 
Therefore we would like to invite you to attend one of the following drop in sessions:  
 

 Tuesday 10th March, 3:30-5:00pm Studio One, City Halls, G1 1LH (accessible via the Stage Door 
entrance on Albion Street). 
 

 Wednesday 11th March, 4:30-6:30pm  Hampden Park Stadium (accessible via the Main Entrance) 
 

If you are unable to attend either of these sessions but would like more information you can contact the 
EURO 2020 Host City Team via email on info@UEFAEuro2020Glasgow.co.uk 
 
Many thanks, 
 
EURO 2020 Host City Team 
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